
Dear Neighbor:

I’ve always believed the job of county government is to get stuff done. 

While in office, I’ve worked together with our
communities to secure new water systems, libraries, 
public parks and beaches. 

We’re now taking on homelessness, drought 
response and housing that families can afford.

I’m also committed to standing up for local democracy
and basic human decency. It’s sad to see the ongoing 
effort by some to undermine confidence in our
elections. Our county staff have always conducted 
our local elections with the utmost integrity. They 
deserve our thanks and respect.

In the coming Nov. 8 election, we have a clear choice: 

I’m running on my experience, knowledge and proven track record of making local government work 
for us – and I am the most fiscally responsible member of the county Board of Supervisors.

In contrast, my opponent – a recent transplant from Missouri – has no elective experience and hasn’t 
offered any substantial policy ideas. 

You expect county government to work for you, your loved ones and our communities – to make 
fact-based decisions, to be transparent and accountable for results. That is my responsibility and my 
commitment as your county supervisor.

With deep respect, I ask for your vote. Thanks you.

Unique places. Unique people. One community. One future.

A note from Supervisor Bruce Gibson

www.BruceGibsonforSupervisor.org
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Drove creation of a Safe Parking Program,
curbing street camping, sheltering families on 
county property, leads to long-term housing.

Leads SLO County’s long-term water resiliency 
efforts, serves on California County Drought 
Advisory Group.

Led effort to get Coastal Commission approval
of 33 new units for working families of Cambria.

Cayucos Vets Hall restoration; new libraries
in Atascadero, Cambria; Dog Beach acquired; 
Cayucos Pier restored; sewer systems built; 
Atascadero-to-Templeton trail being developed; 
on and on …

Stands against the political extremism threatening 
our local democracy and women’s health care rights.

Bruce Gibson is the only candidate with the necessary experience, knowledge, 
temperament … and proven record of accomplishment. We need that now. 
Ballots start arriving by Oct. 11. Sign it, seal it, deliver it – free postage. Thanks!

The difference this election is plain. The choice is clear.

Vision. Leadership. Service.
Residents of SLO County deserve county government 
they can be proud of – fact-based policies, not extreme 
positions based on hard partisan politics. 


